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No. 97-12

Emissions Notification for 300 Pro Max/Super Magnum (3.0L)
LETTER TO OWNERS & DEALER INVENTORY

The attached letter and a replacement decal are be-
ing sent to registered owners of Hi-Performance 300
Pro Max/Super Magnum outboards. The letter
instructs the owner to replace the EPA Certification
Decal. All 1998 engines in dealer inventory below
serial number 0G703352 (with the exception of the
engines listed below) will need the revised decal
installed before sale.

Engines before S/N 0G703352 that had the correct
decal installed at the factory:

0G503409 0G703051 0G703189 thru
0G703193

0G610049 0G703107 thru
0G703110

0G703204 thru
0G703206

0G610233 0G703123 thru
0G703127

0G703232 thru
0G703234

0G610433 0G703160 0G703237

0G610496 thru
0G610498

0G703163 0G703245

0G703029 thru
0G703031

0G703168 0G703253

0G703039 0G703176 0G703352

0G703050 0G703177

WHAT TO DO

Send a fax to Mercury Hi-Performance service with a
serial number list of 300 Pro Max/Super Magnum out-
boards in your inventory and we will mail you the re-
quired replacement decals

We appreciate your cooperation. The EPA requires
the certification decal to be accurate.

Hi-Performance Fax No: 920-924-2096
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A BRUNSWICK COMPANY

N7480 COUNTY “UU”
FOND DU LAC, WI 54935
PHONE (920) 921-5330
FAX (920) 929-5060

Dear Owner:

Our records indicate you own a Mercury or Mariner Hi-Performance outboard that may have an EPA
(Environmental Protection Agency) certification decal that contains inaccurate information.
Enclosed, you will find a revised decal. Please install this new decal over the original which is
located on the flywheel protection cover underneath the top cowl (refer to your Operation &
Maintenance Manual for top cowl removal procedure).

We apologize for this inconvenience and sincerely appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,
Mercury Hi-Performance

Dave Christie
Director, MHP Service


